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Dear Guests,

Thank you for visiting the UChicago campus and our
two exhibitions on campus last night.

Unfortunately, an artist’s work from the “Daughters of
Canton Delta” exhibit is missing and we desperately
need your help. (see images)

If anyone removed the art work by accident or saw
someone remove this work, please let us know as
soon as possible by sending us an
email: hk@uchicago.edu. All information will be kept
confidential.

We greatly appreciate your assistance with this
matter!

Best,
The UChicago Team

https://goo.gl/forms/1AeGjgZPtCmzQxUQ2
https://t.e2ma.net/message/0vs4lj/oaw7dx
mailto:hk@uchicago.edu
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